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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the summer term – the final term of the academic year. This will be the last term for 
some people in school. Y6 will be moving on next year and they all know their secondary school places. 
We want this term to be one of the best they have had at St Paul’s! I’m sure they will enjoy the term as 
they are a very hardworking and enthusiastic class! 
This term we are very busy with assessments. Y2 and Y6 have their SATs and Y1 have their Phonics’ 
screening. The children have worked very hard and are well prepared for all the assessments.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
  

Our attendance this week was 92%. The class with the highest attendance was Y2 with 97%. Well done! 
  

  

 
 
 

                                                       

VIRTUES 
The two virtues we are focussing on this half term are GRATEFUL and GENEROUS, GRATEFUL for our 
gifts, for the gift of other people, and for the blessings of each day; and GENEROUS with their gifts, now 
and in the future. 
 

HOT WEATHER   
After our very wet and cold Easter break it was fantastic to have a taste of summer yesterday! Just a 
reminder to apply suntan cream on the children and send them in with a hat and a bottle of water.  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS   
After school clubs for the summer term will resume on Monday. We have some sports’ competitions to 
play shortly. 
 

SATS    
Y6 SATs tests have been timetabled for week beginning 14th May.  
Monday - English grammar and punctuation 
Tuesday – Reading                                                                                                     
Wednesday – Maths Paper 1 and 2 
Thursday – Maths 3 
If you have any questions regarding the tests please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
PARENT AND CARER CONTACTS 
Please remember how important it is that we are able to get in contact with you. This is not only 
necessary in times of emergency, but sometimes for forgotten items or just to change picking up 
arrangements etc — it is vital that we have up to date mobile telephone numbers on our system so 
that we don’t waste any time not being able to get hold of you! Please let us know of any changes and 
we will update our system. 
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Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
LUNCH-TIME AWARDS     
During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for good behaviour.  
This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:  
 

Y1 Anna Y2 Lexie Y3 Phoebe 

Y4 Kaci Y5 Taylah-leigh Y6 Raiden 

 
 
 
 
A GOOD READ    
This week’s book has been recommended by Frederiko in Y6 and it is ‘Sea Quest’, by Adam Blade– 
Frederiko said “there is a good twist” 
 

 
 THANK YOU!!! 

Lenten fundraising was £621.84 
This will be shared between Acorns and Mission Together. 

 
 
Dear Jesus 
From the smallest bud to the tiny chick 
We see your glory, Lord of all. 
From the morning dew to the warming sun 
We see your glory, Lord of all. 
From death on that cross to the living Lord 
We see your glory, Lord of all 
Amen 
 
 

           

 

              

    

    

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates in the new year… 
  

 7th May – May Day Bank Holiday  
                 (school closed) 

 25th May – Half term 

 4th June – school open/Health Week 

 6th June – Sports’ day 

 10th June – First Holy Communion 

 11th June – Y5 & Y6 Residential 

 18th June – Bikeability 

 29th June – Whole School Retreat 

 10th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 12th July – Safari Park 

 17th July – EYFS Umberslade Farm 

 19th July – Y6 Leavers’ Picnic 

 20th July – Summer Holidays 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


